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Hello family. Check out the Famicon recording. What to do during 

Devotional Week. Seonghwa Anniversary broadcast link. Strengthening 

families. And weekly national prayer link on homepage. 
   

 

   

Famicon Monthly Meeting  

Family Federation USA and national affiliate leaders met online 

September 1, 2020. Watch the full recording below. 
   

 

   

 

   

Devotional Week 

Here are 3 things you need to know: 
   

    



 

 

DEVOTION 

 Join the Weekly National Prayer Call on Zoom Wednesdays at 9:00 p.m. EST, 

or join any ongoing regional or local prayer calls. 

 Read True Mother’s memoir 

 Study True Parent’s life course by accessing CHOSEN: Discovering the Life of 

True Parents 

DONATION 

 Make a special donation to the 8th Anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa 

PARTICIPATION 

 September 3: Join the Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works online at 5:20 

a.m. EST. 

 September 3: Watch the live broadcast at 9:00 p.m. EST of the Celebration 

of the 8th Anniversary the Holy Ascension of Sun Myung Moon, the True 

Parent of Heaven, Earth and Humankind 

 September 6: Join National Family Service to commemorate the 8th 

anniversary of True Father’s Holy Ascension (Sunday, Sept. 6) 

   

 

   

Live Broadcast Tomorrow 

The commemoration of the 8th Anniversary of True Father's Holy Ascension is 

tomorrow night at 9:00 p.m. EST. You can watch the live broadcast at 

ipeacetv,com. 

   

    

 

   

Relationships: A Reason for Being 

During a time of social restrictions and distancing, young Unificationists from 

around the U.S. and Canada connected through a new national e-series designed 

to strengthen their interpersonal relationships. Several guest speakers discussed 

the theme “Relationships: A Reason for Being” during the 2020 Midwest Young 

Adult Retreat, organized by Youth and Young Adult Ministry (YAYAM) regional 

leaders and staff from August 14 to 16. 

   



 

 

“Having the right tools can help us 

recognize our role in taking 

responsibility in our relationships,” 

said Dr. David Burgess, one of the 

speakers invited from Project Phoenix, 

a grassroots organization working to 

heal family relationships.  

About 35 young adults, ages 18 to 30, 

participated in the online program with 

sessions examining family 

relationships, friendships, partnerships 

and marriage.  

 

"Having the right 

tools can help 

us...in our 

relationships." 

- David Burgess 
 

  

Project Phoenix representatives shared personal stories and advice on how children 

can improve their relationship with their parents, while participants were given 

helpful exercises to use with their families. 

Read more 

   

 

   

Weekly National Prayer Call 

Part of the next 40 Days of Hope asks that we offer our sincere prayers. You can 

join the Weekly National Prayer Call every Wednesday at 9:00 p.m. EST by clicking 

on the image in the revolving slideshow on the Family Fed homepage (shown 

below). 

   

    

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to get The Newsletter straight to 

your inbox. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   




